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Government Guidance on Working Safely During Corona Virus - 12th May 2020 

 
Dear Client, 
 
Our attention now shifts to getting back into work and opening your businesses up.  It is 
important we all work safely during the Corona Virus.  The government has issued guidance 
for eight sectors to work safely during this period.  These sectors are: 
 

1. Construction and other outdoor work 
2. Factories, plants and warehouses 
3. Labs and research facilities 
4. Other contact centres 
5. Other people’s homes 
6. Restaurants offering takeaway or delivery 
7. Shops and branches 
8. Vehicles 

 
I attach a link for you to read the detailed information provided by the government: 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/working-safely-during-coronavirus-covid-19  
 
 
If you would like us to provide assistance to get your business up and running, please do not 
hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Leigh Lawry  
Managing Director,  
Leigh Lawry Accountancy Limited 
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